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STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SBE VISION: Every public school student will graduate ready for post-secondary education and work, prepared to 

be a globally engaged and productive citizen. 

SBE MISSION: The State Board of Education will use its constitutional authority to lead and uphold the system of 

public education in North Carolina.  
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NC DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION 
Mark Johnson, State Superintendent ::  301 N. Wilmington Street :: Raleigh, North Carolina  27601-2825  
 
In compliance with federal law, the NC Department of Public Instruction administers all state-operated educational programs, 

employment activities and admissions without discrimination because of race, religion, national or ethnic origin, color, age, military 

service, disability, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law.  

Inquiries or complaints regarding discrimination issues should be directed to: 

Deputy State Superintendent  ::  6368 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-6368 :: Phone: (919) 807-3200 :: Fax: (919) 807-3388  

Visit us on the Web :: www.ncpublicschools.org M0117 
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In accordance with GS 115C-296(a3), the SBE shall report to the JLEOC by March 15 in any year that the amount 
of fees in the fee schedule established under subsection (a2) of this section has been modified during the previous 
12 months. The report shall include the number of personnel paid from licensure receipts, any change in personnel 
paid from receipts, other related costs covered by the receipts, and the estimated unexpended receipts as of June 
30 of the year reported. 

 

Licensure Fee Modifications in 2016-2017 Fiscal Year 

  

Rate Changes Approved by NC State Board of Education 
effective January 1, 2017 

Old Rate New Rate 

Initial-Out of State, Lateral, CTE  $            85   $       100  

Initial-In State                55              70  

LEA Based 5-Year Renewal                -                35  

5-Year Renewal                55              35  

License Modifications                55              60  

Research                30              30  

 

Number of Personnel Paid from Licensure Receipts 

18 F/T Licensure Staff 

4 F/T Regional Alternative Licensing Center Staff 

4 P/T Licensure Contractor Staff 

1 F/T SBE Paralegal Staff 

50% of 1 F/T Financial and Business Services Reporting Staff 

 

Change in Personnel Paid from Licensure Receipts 

None 

 

Other Related Costs Covered by Licensure Receipts 

All salary, benefit and general operating costs for Licensure, the four Regional Alternative 
Licensing Centers, and the administration of the State Superintendent’s Ethics Committee. 

 

Estimated Unexpended Receipts as of June 30 of the Year Reported 

$705 available as of June 30, 2016 

 

Since the increase in fees started in January 2017, it is too early to project actual revenue 
at this time; however, we do anticipate to be in the red for FY 2016-17. 

 


